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VCS Athletic Booster Club Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, November 8, 2022 
VCS Multi-Purpose Room 

 
 

I. Opening Prayer – Darelyn Pazdel, VCS Board Liaison 
 

II. StuCo Student Athletic Spirit Reps – Nakaya Peters & Aaron Laxamana 
a. One of their goals this year is to recognize each sport equally.  
b. Three new initiatives for the 2022-2023 school year thus far: 

i. Senior Banners 
1. Have received positive feedback 
2. Working hard to get basketball done early so they can hang in 

the gymnasium throughout the season 
ii. Athlete of the Week 

1. Winners are announced to the school during chapel – Wesley 
Krier and Katrina Husby were last to be recognized 

2. They also have a paragraph featured in the school bulletin  
iii. Powder Puff Game 

1. This Tuesday at 6pm on the football field 
2. Having a mini spirit week to promote the game 
3. Girls have been working hard – practicing 
4. Freshman/senior wear pink, sophomore/junior wear purple 
5. Event is free to attend 
6. Please encourage your kids to show 
7. First 100 people get free hotdogs  
8. Boba will be sold in 4 different flavors 

a. Part of proceeds go toward Booster Club 
b. Sold in pouches so you can take home 

9. Need volunteers– sign up here to help: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4fadad29a3fcc70-
winter 

 
III. Treasury Report – Barb Peters 

a. ~$20,000 balance after expenses 
b. Contributed $5K toward new speaker system – big improvement last game! 
c. Made a small amount of money at Country Fair – still being confirmed 
d. Will continue to pay for half of the senior banners 
e. Powder puff is not a money maker – just a fun event to generate school spirit 

and to get everyone out supporting the kids and having fun 
 

IV. Fundraising Update 
a. Next: Crab feed basket – Lauren Cracraft organizing; will need donations 
b. See’s fundraiser coming up in the spring – will start planning in February 
c. Snack shack is our biggest source of funds, and our volunteers are critical to 

its success. Thank you to all who volunteered this fall! Sign up genius will be 
out soon for Winter sports – first home game is soccer on December 2nd. 

 
V. Upcoming Events (see last page for full list) 
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a. Board Member Elections 
i. Currently accepting nominations 
ii. Nomination forms available tonight – can also call anyone on the 

board or send an email to  vcsboosterclub5@gmail.com 
b. ESPYs – planning committee will launch in January 

 
VI. Thankfulness tree: 

VCS Family 
Safe school 
Family and friends 
My village 
Teachers 
Parents 
Chili 
Family  
Life 
Friends 
 

Thank you to everyone who made chili, cornbread, desserts, etc, and 
contributed to our delicious Friendsgiving Chili Cookoff!  
Thank you to Revy and Sonia for planning a fun evening!  

 
Next Member Meeting: Re-gift Exchange - Thursday, January 12th, 2022 

 
VCS Athletic Booster Board Member Contact Information: 
 

Name Position Mobile # 

Natalie Dingman President (843) 425-5043 

Sonia Kuch Vice-President (707) 628-6919 

Barbara Peters Treasurer (707) 217-9902 

Lisa Kroll Secretary (415) 746-0343 

Sam Olazabal Member at Large (650) 678-2910 

Venus Robinson Member at Large (707) 704-3131 

Darelyn Pazdel VCS Board Liaison (707) 580-3871 
 
Booster Club Email:   vcsboosterclub5@gmail.com 

Booster Club Website:  https://vcs-athletics.go-vcs.com/boosters/ 

Instagram:    vcs_athletic_booster_club 

GroupMe:   

 

 

 
Snack Shack Sign-up:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4fadad29a3fcc70-

winter 
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VCS Athletic Booster Club 
2022/23 Upcoming Events 

 

 

Powder Puff Game       November 15th 

 

Member Meeting “Re-gift Exchange” / Board Elections January 12th 

                                  

ESPY Planning Committee Meeting        January 17th 

 

Crab Feed Booster Basket           February 25th  

                  

See’s Candy Fundraiser       April - May 

                      

Excellence in Sports Yearly (ESPY) Awards Banquet  May 

 

End of Year Board Meeting                                  June 

 
 

 
Our hearts are full of gratitude for our Booster Members. 
We appreciate your servant hearts, and the many ways 
you volunteer your time to support our student athletes, 

increase school spirit, and contribute to the success of the 
VCS Athletic Booster Club and VCS Athletic Programs! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a Blessed Thanksgiving everyone! 


